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clicking on links or opening attachments.

| am in favor of increasing the fees for our parks, as it is long overdue. There are two
points | disagree with on the proposed fees. First, is making daily entrance for state
residents free. | think that will encourage some elements of our population to just
hang out at our parks and take up tables and use facilities on a daily basis. | think
keeping a minimal $5.00 fee would eliminate much of this.

More importantly, | see no camping discount for seniors. The current senior pass has
made it possible for us to enjoy the parks on our fixed income. We will not be able to
afford $30 per night for hook-up sites plus a possible dump fee. We have enjoyed our
parks immensely, using them frequently. | am very sad that without some type of
senior discount, we will no longer have that opportunity.

Thank you,

Darlene Neubert

4512 Yucca Hills Ct. NW

Albuquerque, NM 87114
505 250-4682
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